
State of Washington

Department of Fish and Wildlife
Mailing Address: PO Box 43234, Olympia, WA 98504-3234, (360) 902-2200, TDD (360) 902-2207

Main Office Location: Natural Resources Building, 1111 Washington Street SE, Olympia, WA

August 9, 2023

Lewis County Public Works
Ann Marie Weckback
2025 NE Kresky Ave 
Chehalis, WA 98532-2308 

Dear Ann Weckback:

SUBJECT: YOUR APPLICATION FOR  GARRARD CREEK LONG TERM ROAD SCOUR 
- CRP 2159P, WDFW APPLICATION ID: 30863

On March 22, 2023, Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife (WDFW) first received your 
application materials for a Hydraulic Project Approval (HPA) for the project referenced above.

Your request for a minor modification of your existing HPA has been approved. 

You are authorized to conduct in-water work through September 30, 2023.  This modification is 
granted on the condition that you will monitor for salmonids and lamprey holding below the work 
area at least 3 times a day after August 31.  This monitoring must continue until isolation is removed. 
Fish should be moved past the isolated work area by qualified individuals with training, knowledge, 
and skills in the safe handling of fish life.

Please attach this letter to your HPA on-site.

If you have any questions, please call me at 360-742-9157.

Sincerely,

Karen Adams
Habitat Biologist


